

January Newsletter 2025

Wow!! 2024 was another very successful year of fundraising for FoW, so I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for your continued support and generosity. We hope to continue this success throughout 2025. Our focus for this year's fundraising is to re-vamp the two soft play rooms. These rooms are vital for Woolgrove; they are used and enjoyed multiple times daily by the children.

How you can help us?

- Donations for events
- Can you spare an hour or two to help us with some wrapping?
- Can you attend a meeting?
- Can you help for half an hour at an event?
- Do you have any connections who can donate prizes for events?

No offer of help will ever be too small. You don't have to attend every meeting or be at every event to be part of Friends of Woolgrove. Any time you can spare would be a huge help. Please contact us on f-o-w@woolgrove.herts.sch.uk or the school office if you would like any more information or can offer any help.

Donations

We are looking for and accept donations all year round for any items that you are getting rid of that need a new home. So if you're having a clear out this half term please think of us and save the items to send in when we return to school. New and unused toiletries products or gift sets, make up and bottles of bubbles & wine are amongst some of the items we use most over our events.

Dates for your diaries:

19th March @ 9.30am - Mother's Day Wrapping

28th March @ 9.30am - Mother's Day Gift Shop

29th April 10-12pm - Easter Egg Hunt

04th June @ 9.30am - Father's Day Wrapping

07th June 12-2pm Teddy Bears' Picnic

13th June @ 9.30am - Father's Day Gift Shop

11th July 4-7pm - Summer Fayre